
 
Mark your calendar!!!  The HBAGCC Builder’s Bash fundraiser will be here 
before you know it!  Tickets for the $10,000 Draw Down are only $125 and 
include dinner for two, a chance to win great door prizes, and a chance to win 
the $10,000 Grand Prize!!!  This years’ Draw Down is at Classic on Noble, on 
Friday night, August 11.  This event is NOT limited to only HBAGCC members, 
so you can invite your friends and family! Don’t delay getting your ticket(s) 
because all tickets were sold last year and you don’t want to be left out!    
This is our only fundraiser of the year and a portion of the money goes to 
ABPAC, The Alabama Builders Political Action Committee.   
Thank you for supporting ABPAC and the Home Builders Association of Greater 
Calhoun County!!! 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
APRIL:  Xtreme Co., LLC, Brickline Masonry, Southland Security, and Gaskin Electric 
MAY:           Cofield Asphalt Refinishing, J. Brittain Assoc., Preston’s Landscaping,  

 Xtreme Construction, and Hope Construction, LLC  

 May Membership Meeting 
Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

 

at CLASSIC ON NOBLE 

Social Time - 6:00 p.m.           Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 
 

Speakers this month are State Representatives, 
Steve Hurst, Randy Wood, and K.L. Brown. 

This is a great opportunity for us to hear about important changes and issues that 
affect everyone in the building industry, so be sure you make plans to attend! 

 

 

Board of Directors 
Meeting                  

HBAGCC Board Office 
June 13, 2017 

 5:15 p.m.  

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:   I lift up my eyes to the mountains - where does my help come from?  My help 
comes from the Lord, the Maker of heaven and earth.  Psalm 121 

 
 

                                                              
 
 

 

 

Upcoming event:  Make plans to attend the Home Builders Association of 
Alabama’s Summer Meeting, taking place July 20-22, at the Hilton 
Sandeston Beach Golf Resort & Spa in Destin, Florida!  Make your hotel 
reservation in the HBAA room block by June 19th by calling 1-850-267-9500 
and using code BLD.  But hurry, not many rooms are left! 
Registration  for Summer Board is now available at HBAA.com.  (includes 
meetings, classes, seminars, and more fun than you can imagine)!  You 
don’t want to miss this!!! 
 

 

Our Women’s Council 
meets the first Tuesday of 
each month at 12:00 
noon at Classic on Noble 
and we would love to 
have you join us!  If you 
would like information, 
please call Maegan Dunn 
at 256-454-6600. 
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